
I strongly oppose SJR201. You should be supporting the democratic process not trying to dismantle it. 
Being able to deny a quorum is the only tool our representatives have, without it you may as well burn the 
state constitution. Also consider that the shoe has been on the other foot in the not so distant past and 
may one day return to it. To leave either party helpless to defend their constituents is wrong. Thank you. 
 
Reanna Rodriguez 

 


